
Consider approval of the Stipend Listing for the 2025-2026 Compensation Plan 

1. Background:  
District staff is recommending to approve the Stipend Listing for the 2025-2026 
Compensation Plan.  The recommended Stipend Listing is a condensed listing where 
unused and/or outdated stipends have been removed.  District Administration believes the 
updated listing will allow the district to continue to hire and maintain a highly qualified 
staff while working with in all budgetary constraints.     

2. Process: 
Market trends, individual stipend evaluations and stipend relevance were used to determine 
stipends.    

  

3. Fiscal Impact:  
The stipends will be paid for using budgeted funds.  

4. Recommendation:  
That the Board approve the attached Stipend Listing for the 2025-26 Compensation Plan.  

5. Required:  
Board action


